Proffitt, Leah

From: Proffitt, Leah

Sent: Friday, May 16, 2003 1:40 PM
To: jmeeully@aiscn.com’

Cc: Burson, Lu; Neves, Richard
Subject: Stickers...

Importance: High

Hi Jack,

Lu gave me your faxed info. The second option looks good as long as we're talking about mylar. It is more expensive,
but Rick Neves really wanted to make sure these stickers would be durable, and according to all the research he
did, mylar fits the bill. As for the phone numbers, the new # for the haz waste section in Tallahassee is (850) 245-
8707, And yes, you're right, the UAUOS info can be omitted. Thanks!

Leah D. Proffitt
Environmental Specialist
FDEP Central District
Hazardous Waste

(407) 893-3323

S/C 325-2283

Tracking: Recipient Read
‘imceully@aiscn.com’
Burson, Lu Read: 5/16/2003 2:26 PM

Neves, Richard Read: 5/16/2003 1:32 PM




